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		September 5, 2024






		With the 2024-25 season on its way, we wanted to provide a reminder of the following resources related to the Hockey Canada Dressing Room Policy. This Policy applies to all minor hockey teams sanctioned by Hockey Canada and BC Hockey.

Click the links below to familiarize yourself with the policy, and a list of Frequently Asked Questions.

· Hockey Canada Dressing Room Policy

· Hockey Canada Dressing Room Policy Implementation Guide

· Frequently Asked Questions (updated for the 2024-25 season)

﻿The Rule of Two is a subsection of the Dressing Room Policy that ensures the safety of all participants while in the dressing room. Click the links below for more information on the Rule of Two.

· Rule of Two Infographic

· Rule of Two Training Poster
﻿

These resources can also be found on our website by clicking the link HERE.
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BC HOCKEY
6671 Oldfield Rd.
Saanichton, BC V8M 2A1
info@bchockey.net







		See what's happening on our social sites:
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